
From: Soura, Christian
To: Rick DevoeRick.Devoe@scseagrant.org

Date: 9/29/2013 9:24:44 PM
Subject: RE: Thank you

    Thanks for your note - I'm glad we had a chance to get together to discuss your work and your budget.
 
    Let's catch up again in a few weeks, once I have a sense of where things seem to be leaning for the upcoming year.  Thanks again.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
 

From: Rick Devoe [Rick.Devoe@scseagrant.org]
 
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2013 6:11 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: Thank you
 

Christian:
 
Just a quick but very sincere note to thank you for taking the time out of your busy schedule to meet with Trey and me about the S.C,. Sea 
Grant Consortium.  It was a great pleasure to meet you.
 
I hope you find the information I provided to you today useful and informative.  I also hope that I was able to clarify the roles and value 
of the Consortium to its member institutions, to our stakeholders, and to the state.
 
I look forward to continuing our conversation during the upcoming budget process.  Of course, please feel free to contact me if you have 
any questions or require further information.
 
Again, thank you very much for your time and interest in the Consortium.
 
Rick
 
 

M. Richard DeVoe
 
Executive Director
 
S.C. Sea Grant Consortium
 
287 Meeting Street
 
Charleston, SC 29401
 
P: 843-953-2078
 
F: 843-953-2080
 
E: rick.devoe@scseagrant.org  
 
W: http://www.scseagrant.org
"Coastal Science Serving South Carolina" 
 
"Without deviation from the norm, progress is not possible" - FZ
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